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May 25, 2022

	




Scott Welles, President
Cyanide Destruct Systems Inc.
293 Saunders Rd
Barrie, Ontario
L4N 9A3

Dear Scott Welles:


	Re:
	Application for Approval
	Amendment to ECA No. A620200 - Additional Hazardous Solid Waste Storage on Site	
	Barrie City, County of Simcoe
	Reference Number 8299-CC5MEC



As requested in your email to Andrew Neill, P.Eng., dated May 10, 2022, your application is considered withdrawn and the above-noted file is now closed.

The submitted application fee will be refunded shortly in the amount of $100.00 which represents the amount submitted reduced by the non-refundable administrative processing fee of $200.

If you wish to pursue your original proposal in the future, you will need to submit a new application complete with all required supporting information and appropriate application fee.

We also emphasize that under section 20.2 of Part II.1 of the Environmental Protection Act, (Act) you are required to obtain an approval under  section 20.3 of Part II.1 of the Act before construction, alteration, extension, replacement or change of use of a waste disposal site, including change of the type of waste handled at an approved site.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Andrew Neill, Senior Waste Review Engineer Coordinator (Acting) at (437) 776-3716.

Yours truly,

	 


Mohsen Keyvani, P.Eng.
Director
appointed for the purposes of Part II.1 of the Environmental Protection Act

AN/

	c:
	District Manager, MECP Barrie

	
	Michael Sadowski, Hon. B.Sc
, Apex Environmental Services Inc.










